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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
Class 1 

Oliwier & Lola 
 

Class 2 
Lilly-Anne & 

Bethany 
 

Class 3 
Clayton & Charlie 

 
Class 4  

Jaycob & Harry 
 

Class 5 
Dawid & Lucy 

 
Class 6 

Kacey & Abibatu 
 

Nursery 
Esme, Lacie, Kai & 

Lacie 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 17th May 2019 

Attendance 
 

This week 93.14% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 1 

 

Early Bird 
Class 6 

Jigsaw 
 

We are looking 
for people who 
know and show 
what makes a 
good friend 

A big thank you to everyone who bought books at the Book 
Fair. Every book sold raised money for school and nursery 

to buy books to support learning.  
On Wednesday Class 1 and 2 had their class 
photos and leavers photos taken. As soon as we 
have the proofs we will send them home so that 
parents can order copies. 

 

7:45—8:45  
 

£2 per day 
 

More information 
available in the school 

office.  

Supervision before and after school 
& nursery 

 

Some concerns have been raised this week about 
children not being supervised appropriately 

before and after school.  
 

Children (of any age, including older ones at the 
end of the day) must wait with their parents. 
Please do not allow them to run around on the 
grass, play in between parked cars or play ball 
games such as football on the playground while 

waiting. If the problems continue then we will be 
forced to keep the gates locked until 3pm. 

 

School is not responsible for 
children before the start or end of 
the school day or nursery session. 

Parents will be liable for any 
damage or injuries caused. 

Last day of 
school and 
nursery 

Friday 24th 
May 

 

Back to school 
and nursery 
Monday 3rd 

June 

Attendance—Did you know…..? 
 

90% attendance = 1/2 day missed every week 
 

1 school year at 90% attendance = 4 whole 
weeks of learning missed 

 

10 years at school at 90% attendance = a whole 
year of school missed. 

 

5 minutes late every day = 3 days learning lost 
each year 

Drinks in school 
 

In class children have access to water all 
through the day. Parents do not 

need to provide drinks for in 
class. 

Children may bring drinks (eg 
water, squash) to school for 
lunchtime. Please do not send 
your child with fizzy drinks. 

Please make sure 
your child has a coat 
in school or nursery 

everyday. The 
weather can change 

very quickly and 
even in the sun it 
can be quite cold 

outside. 
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